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26/05/2023  15:13:242023/1237/P OBJ The Heath & 

Hampstead Society

Objection from:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY.

This proposal to demolish part of the front boundary wall not only makes the refuse bins more obvious to the 

passer-by but also, even more objectionably, spoils the existing pattern of the these 19th century terrace 

houses - of well-constructed piers and continuous walls in front of small gardens.

The town-scape at street level is just as important to the visual quality of the road as the elevations of the 

terrace houses.

Camden`s Local Plan makes clear the importance of maintaining the front boundary walls as does policies DH 

1 and DH2 of the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan.

This application would seriously detract from the Conservation Area.

Please refuse.
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